
Interest Form:
Recreational Activities Board

To support its Parks and Recreation department, Ogden is excited to announce the formation of
a new Recreational Activities Board. We are seeking dedicated individuals who want to make a
positive impact by lending their time, expertise and enthusiasm to guide and support the
Ogden's recreational efforts.

JOIN OUR NEW BOARD!

A FEW EXPECTATIONS
Commitment: 2-5 hours a week spent
planning, organizing, communicating and
volunteering
Meetings: Attend monthly Board meetings 
Events: Organize, promote and attend
events 

ARE YOU...
Passionate about youth activities?
Proactive in identifying community needs?
Creative in addressing challenges?
Open to change and feedback?
Dependable and reliable?
Ready to help build a strong community?

INTERESTED?
Email your name and phone number to rec@ogdeniowa.org with the subject line “Recreational
Activities Board interest.” We will host a community-wide meeting in January to meet potential
board members and make selections. More to come!

In addition to a supportive Board, we are also seeking committed volunteers to help coach,
maintain fields, work concessions, promote and advocate events, and more. It takes a community
to build something great, and we know many hands make light work. Email rec@ogdeniowa.org
with your name and phone number and we’ll be in touch!

WOULD YOU RATHER VOLUNTEER?

ROLES & RESPONSIBILITIES
Communications Field Maintenance Concessions and Events Scheduling


